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January 7, 2022 

NAPS Newsbreak 
COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Update 

NAPS Headquarters to Temporarily Close  
 

 

In light of rising cases in the Washington, D.C. metro area and out of an 

abundance of caution and concern due to positive COVID-19 cases and exposure 

among members of NAPS Headquarters staff, NAPS Headquarters in 

Alexandria, VA will be closed until Monday, January 24, 2022. 

The resident officers and staff will work remotely from home handling the 

business of NAPS with full access to their emails and electronic files. NAPS HQ 

phones will be forwarded appropriately and continue to be answered daily. 

NAPS Headquarters appreciates your patience and concern as we navigate 

this stage of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

NAPS encourages members to visit the CDC website at www.cdc.gov for 

more information regarding COVID-19 (coronavirus) including social distancing, 

prevention, protection and the spreading of COVID-19. 

http://www.cdc.gov/

